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Rep. Staush Gruszynski shares the links provided by the Wisconsin Department of
Health Services and Brown County on COVID -19 response that may be helpful to Green
Bay area residents.

GREEN BAY - Representative Staush Gruszynski released the following statement with the
links provided by the Wisconsin Department of Health Services and Brown County on COVID
-19 response Thursday.

"l applaud Governor Evers for taking the health and safety of Wisconsinites seriously and
declaring a Health Emergency in Wisconsin. This is not a time for panic, but for preparation.
Taking quick action is an important step in making sure our communities will have access to the
necessary resources and care. The health, preparedness and overall care of Green Bay
residents is my top priority and | will continue to work with local and state officials and leaders
as new information becomes available on COVID - 19.

"You can stay updated on COVID-19 with the information provided by the Wisconsin
Department of Health Services and Brown County.
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"Brown County Health and Human Services https://www.browncountywi.gov/community/covid-
19/general-information/ Services (920) 448-6000

"Wisconsin Department of Health and Human https:/www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/disease/covid-19
.htm Services (608) 266-1865"
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